
 

CHARTER REVIEW COMMISSION MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: June 9, 2025 

SUBJECT:      Consider recommending ballot provisions to City Council for 
proposed Charter amendments. 

PRESENTER: Bradley A. Anderle, City Attorney 

 
SUMMARY:  
 
Consider recommending ballot provisions to City Council for proposed Charter 
amendments. 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  
 
At the Charter Review Commission meeting on May 27, 2025, the Commission voted to 
approve certain ballot provisions for recommendation to City Council.  Several of those 
motions required amendment to the proposed ballot language, so this item is intended to 
present the final ballot language to the Commission for approval and recommendation to 
the City Council for proposed Charter amendments. 
 
The final proposed ballot language is included with this memo, as well as the final 
proposed Charter language that this ballot language is intended to adopt. 
 
After this recommendation is made to the City Council, the City Council will have authority, 
pursuant to Section 9.004, Texas Local Government Code, on its own motion to submit 
proposed Charter amendments to the City’s qualified voters for their approval at an 
election, which may be ordered by ordinance. 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
 
Recommend the presented ballot provisions to the City Council for proposed Charter 
amendments. 


